Our Case Number: ABP-314724-22

Planning Authority Reference Number:

An
Bord
Pleanala

Caroline Eyre O Connor
8 Dartmouth Square West
Dublin 6

D06 XY 44

Date: 18 January 2023
Re: Railway (Metrolink - Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport) Order [2022]

Metrolink. Estuary through Swords, Dublin Airport, Ballymun, Glasnevin and City Centre to
Charlemont, Co. Dublin

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanéla has received your recent submission (including your fee of €50) in relation to the above-
mentioned proposed Railway Order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions/observations received in relation to the application will be
made available for public inspection at the offices of the relevant County Council(s) and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the Board's
website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned. Please quote the above
mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the
Board.

Yours faithfully,

(SR AAN

Niamh Thornton
Executive Officer
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| wish to emphasis to An Bord Plaineala that | strongly support the Submission by Dartmouth Square
West in this case.

Caroline Eyre O Connor
Owner of No. 8 Dartmouth Square West

D06 XY 44



